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TO ALL CHILDREN AND PARENTS: 
 
The Wrentham Fire Department is pleased to announce that it will be 
hosting its annual Fire Prevention Open House at the Public Safety Building, 
99 South Street, on Sunday, October 14th, 2018 between the hours of 
10:00a.m. and 1:00pm 
 
During the Open House we will be providing free blood pressure checks, 
tours of the station and the fire apparatus. 
 
In addition to our scheduled events residents are invited to pick up fire 
prevention information, TOT Finder decals and other safety related 
information. 
 
Also on display will be our collection of photographs and videos of your fire 
Department in action. Refreshments will also be served.   
 
Please come and visit us on this important safety day, rain or shine. 
 

 


